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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC  
on winning bid 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (hereinafter: “4iG”, “4iG PLC”) hereby informs its Esteemed Investors and 

the Participants of the Capital and Financial Markets that the Digital Government Agency Zrt. ("DKÜ") 

has announced the offer of the consortium led by 4iG as the winning bid as a result of the centralised 

public procurement procedure launched by the Food Chain Safety Centre Nonprofit Ltd. for the 

"Application Support and Software Development Tasks for NÉBIH's Specialised Systems".  

 

The consortium is responsible for the efficient operation of NÉBIH's IT systems, for the provision of the 

necessary extensive operational tasks and for facilitating the implementation of the related continuous 

improvements.  

 

The total value of the procedure is 10 572 200 000,-Ft + VAT, which includes the basic quantity plus an 

optionally exercisable order of up to 30% of the basic quantity during the contract period, i.e. until 

14.09.2026. 

 

 

Budapest, December 21th, 2021. 
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